
Welcome to Kindergarten! 

 
Kindergarten Orientation is on Monday, August 29th from 8am-10am. 

 

We are so excited to meet our new Kindergarten Class and their parents 

during our Kindergarten Orientation.  During Orientation the children will 

have an opportunity to tour all of the Kindergarten classrooms,  

have their picture taken by their teacher, and  

do a variety of other fun activities with their parents.   

Parents will bring their child to the classroom.  

  

Please bring your Kindergarten supplies to Orientation. 

 

 

 

 
 

The first day of Kindergarten will be on Tuesday, August 30th. 

 

 

 

 

Enjoy the rest of the summer!   

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

The Kindergarten Teachers 


